
From: James Mulholland [mailto:jcolinesq@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 8:57 AM 
To: Rau, Alison A; Salek, Agnieszka; John Wittenzellner; robert Wittenzellner 
Subject: Re: Rainbow 
  
Alison, 
  
In follow up to your last email to me on the Rainbow Springs 
abandonment proceeding - my clients wish to keep the site 
walk/inspection scheduled as is for Monday March 23rd.  They 
ask, however, that the hearings be put over 30 days. Can they be 
so accommodated? 
  
  
  
On Wed, Mar 18, 2015 at 1:16 PM, Rau, Alison A <Alison.Rau@ct.gov> wrote: 
Dear Attorney Mulholland, 
  
Thank you for your call regarding this matter. Please put your request for continuance (and/or changed 
site visit time/date) in this case in writing, to this email, cc’d to Agnieszka Salek, who will be handling 
water correspondence after I depart the Agency effective March 20, 2015. If you are intending to 
represent your client in this proceeding, please submit an appearance to this office. 
  
Thanks so much, 
Alison 
  
Alison A. Rau 
Paralegal Specialist 
State of Connecticut 
Department of Public Health 
Public Health Hearing Office 
410 Capitol Avenue, MS 13PHO 
PO Box 340308 
Hartford, CT  06134-0308 
860-509-7977  Fax 860-509-7553 
www.ct.gov/dph/hearingoffice 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any attachments hereto is confidential and may be 
protected by the attorney-client privilege, the work product doctrine, trade secret protections and other 
applicable disclosure protection.  If you are not the intended recipient of this message any use, 
dissemination, distribution, reproduction, printing or storing of it is strictly prohibited.  If you have 
received this message in error, please destroy all copies and notify us by replying to the sender.  
  
We accept no liability for loss or damage to you or your computer resulting from the attached files; thus, 
although this e-mail is believed to be free of any virus or other defect you should scan it for viruses and 
use at your own risk. 
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From: James Mulholland [mailto:jcolinesq@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2015 1:31 PM 
To: Rau, Alison A 
Subject: Re: Rainbow 
  
20 Lake View 
  
On Wed, Mar 11, 2015 at 9:37 AM, Rau, Alison A <Alison.Rau@ct.gov> wrote: 
  
Hi Attorney Mulholland, thank you for letting us know that Robert will be there. We do need an actual 
address for the site visit, however- can you please provide this as soon as possible? 
  
Thanks so much, 
Alison 
  
From: James Mulholland [mailto:jcolinesq@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2015 10:38 AM 
To: Rau, Alison A 
Subject: Rainbow 
  
Alison, 
  
Robert Wittenzellner will be there for the system site visit.  
It is a tiny system - he will meet everyone there on site. 
  
-- 
James Colin Mulholland, Esq. 
202 West Road 
Salem, CT 06420 

Tel.      860-657-8131 
Cell      860-604-2583 
Fax       860-659-1625 
 
 
 
  
-- 
James Colin Mulholland, Esq. 
202 West Road 
Salem, CT 06420 

Tel.      860-657-8131 
Cell      860-604-2583 
Fax       860-659-1625 
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-- 
James Colin Mulholland, Esq. 
202 West Road 
Salem, CT 06420 

Tel.      860-657-8131 
Cell      860-604-2583 
Fax       860-659-1625 

 


